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● COSW Commissioner applications have closed and the nominations committee is
in the process of selecting the next cohort of commissioners.

● Elections will open soon for COSW Vice Chair, Vice Chair of Administration, and
two at-large members.

● COSW joined CODRE for their last listening session, “Lost in Legislation” reflecting
on the learnings and lessons from the last legislative session. CODRE and COSW
will share the feedback with the president, as well as develop next steps in
response.

● The COSW RRR Committee has continued to work with the faculty senate on the
part-time faculty project, supported by the Office of Institutional Effectiveness.
Quantitative and qualitative data have been collected and are currently being
analyzed.

● A reminder that COSW still has individual and group sponsorships available. Learn
more here.

Respectfully submitted to the faculty senate by Senate Representative to COSW, Olfa
Nasraoui on May 1, 2024.

https://louisville.edu/cosw/sponsorship-1

